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The Society for AIDS in Africa was founded in 1989 at the fourth International Symposium on AIDS and 

Associated Cancers in Africa (now ICASA) held in Marseille France by a group of African scientists, activists, 

and advocates in response to the HIV epidemic. The establishment of the Society was the effect of the 

agitations of some African scientists for the conference to be organized on African soil. These agitations 

had begun the previous year (1988) at the third meeting in Arusha, Tanzania. The conference had until 

then been organized outside the African continent. The cause of these scientists was supported by the 

then Director of WHO, Dr. Peter Piot. 

At the 1990 conference held in DR Congo, an executive committee was formed to oversee the 

establishment of the society and to coordinate subsequent ICASA conferences. The society was officially 

registered in Nairobi, Kenya with a functional Secretariat in Nigeria. Since 2009, the Society for AIDS in 

Africa has its permanent headquarters established in Accra - Ghana.   

The Society for AIDS in Africa (SAA), organizers of the International Conference on AIDS & STIs in Africa 
(ICASA), would like to inform with deep regret, all partners, stakeholders, delegates  and the international 
community, that unfortunately ICASA 2021 will no longer be held in Kampala, Uganda from 6th - 11th 
December 2021 as planned as a result of circumstances beyond our control.  

The Society for AIDS in Africa acknowledges that without peace, security, and a conducive environment 
for all, we have no option but to revoke the hosting rights of Uganda. The Society for AIDS in Africa 
apologizes for any inconveniences this might cause.  

A new host country and venue will be announced in the coming days. However, the Society for AIDS in 
Africa wishes to assure its partners, stakeholders, esteemed delegates, and the International community 
that the 21st edition of ICASA will still be organized from 6th – 11th December 2021.  

The Society for AIDS in Africa would like to reassure the people of Uganda, despite the fact that ICASA 

2021 will not be hosted in Uganda, we will continue working with you towards our common goals, which 

is a continent free of HIV, TB, Malaria and emerging infections, where our communities are empowered; 

with zero stigma and discrimination against PLHIV & Key populations, where there is social justice and 

equitable access to services, care and support for all.    

For more information about ICASA please contact:  
Luc Armand Bodea 
ICASA Director/SAA Coordinator 
Email: lucbodea@saafrica.org  
Permanent Secretariat  
Society for AIDS in Africa (SAA)  
Office Direct: (+233)(0) 303 936 814 
Mobile (+233) (0) 543 748 781  
Email: info@saafrica.org  
Accra- Ghana  
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